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On 23 November 2017, the Proposed Marlborough Environment Plan Hearing Panel (the Panel) 
received a request from Fishing Industry Submitters to be heard out of sequence.  
  
Fishing Industry Submitters sought to speak to their submission points associated with Block 1 
matters at the hearing of Block 2.  The Association’s submission points relating to Block 1 were 
minimal and their content closely associated to the more substantive points that they raised in their 
submission which fall within Block 2 topics.   
 
The Panel considered the request to be reasonable and therefore granted it. 
 
Dated 24 November 2017  
 

 

Councillor Trevor Hook 

Chair of the MEP Hearing Panel 

 


